
Allan Lovering
North Berwick Maine
LD 676
 I am vehemently opposed to removal of trackage of the former Maine Central 
Mountain Division. The mountain division has the potential to be ,once again , a 
viable and important rail transportation corridor. Several rail carriers have expressed 
interest in operating this line, including the Conway Scenic Railway.If there is a 
strong public interest in a bike path , the "Rail With Trail " concept would probably 
be the best option for all concerned . I urge you to defeat LD 676! Thank you 
,Respectfully Allan Lovering . 


